Meeting: Assistive Technology For Visually Impaired Students



(Pictured Above: the college Registrar, Mrs. Manya, Mr. Otunga and Zachary Muasya)

Today, the College Registrar, Mrs. Miriam Manya held a meeting with the College Procurement Officer, Mr. Maurice Otunga and Zachary Muasya a 4th year B.Ed (Arts) student to discuss the latest assistive device for visually impaired students.

During the meeting, Zachary- a visually impaired student- demonstrated the benefits of a Braille Notetaker device. The device has the full functions of a computer and is able to translate print to braille and vice versa making it user friendly.

The College is in the process of acquiring the latest assistive technology that will aid students with disabilities in their studies.